
December 26, 2020 

Dear Lions Gate Community Members, 

Please see below the updated COVID statistics from October 1 through today: 

• Current # COVID positive on the cohort unit today 6
o Residents from Independent Living 1
o Residents from Assisted Living 0
o Residents from Skilled Nursing 0
o Residents from outside Lions Gate 5

• Cumulative Total # COVID positive Lions Gate residents 5
• Cumulative Total # COVID positive residents

before admission 16

• Current # COVID positive employees 4
• Cumulative total COVID positive employees 19

• Cumulative total # of residents who passed away 0
• Cumulative total # of employees who passed away 0

Due to the NJ �COVID-19 Activity Level� score of HIGH at this time, as well as the recent 
positive COVID-19 results within our facility, the start of indoor visitation in Assisted 
Living and Skilled Nursing will be delayed until further notice. Facetime �visits� will 
continue in Healthcare. 



Important Vaccine Information:
• We will be sending an email with a link to the CVS consent form for resident COVID 

vaccinations. 
• This form will be sent to all those noted as the "Medical POA", "Emergency Contact 

#1� or other primary contact. 
• We realize that some residents are able to consent for themselves, but in order to get 

the forms out ASAP, we are sending then out to all families in our database.  If your 
resident is able to consent to the vaccine themselves, simply do not complete the 
consent form. 

• It is important to complete these forms ASAP, as the vaccine program is giving very 
short notice of their first visit. 

• Please send any questions you may have about this process to 
lgadministrator@lionsgateccrc.org

We will continue to provide you with updates as they become available. Please know that 
we are strictly adhering to and following all infection control protocols and guidance from 
the CMS, CDC and the NJ Department of Health. 

We thank you for your continued cooperation and support and appreciate your 
partnership during these challenging times. 

If you have any questions, please call the COVID Hotline at 856-679-4679 or email at
lgadministrator@lionsgateccrc.org

Be Well and Be Safe! 

Respectfully, 

David Thompson
COO/CFO
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